CENWW-OD-WM                                                                                                          July 9, 2012
MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD:  12MCN 001

SUBJECT:
  Special debris spill at McNary Dam
Narrative:  A large amount of small debris has accumulated in front of the McNary spillway forebay between Spillway Bays 4 and 8.  The largest portion is in front of Spillway 7.  We fear that this debris will move toward the powerhouse, where it could seriously disrupt fish screens and the juvenile channel, plugging orifices and dewatering screens.  We propose starting the debris removal process on the night between July 4 and July 5, between 20:00 hours and 05:00 hours.  Most likely we will start the spill at 04:00 hours on July 5.  This will mean that a repair crew will be available shortly after the operation if a mechanical problem develops.  We will open approximately 10 of the spillway bays one at a time fully open, as needed, next to the debris raft, and leave them open until the debris in front of them has passed. We shouldn’t need to open any further north than spillway bay 5 or 6.  This action should only take a few minutes at each gate.
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